
premium supplements

for a healthy dog



Algae oil
Rich in omega-3 fatty
acids which supports
a healthy & shiny coat

hyaluronic acid
Keeps the skin & coat
well hydrated due to
water binding capacity

co-enzym q10
A powerful antioxidant
and immune system
booster providing energy

zinc
Mineral that plays
important roles in 300+
metabolic processes

Active ingredients mg/2 chews Active ingredients mg/2 chews

Active ingredients

Probiotics: 

Lactobacillus Helveticus HA-122

Enterococcus faecium (4b1705)

Bacillus Subtilis (4b1820)

Prebiotics:

MOS Yeast (12.1.5)

FOS Chicory root

mg/2 chews

2.1 x 10^9 CFU

2.26 x 10^9 CFU

1.6 x 10^9 CFU

300

256

GOS Acacia gum

Yeast and its parts (12.1.5)

Algae oil  (omega 3, EPA, DHA)

Psyllium powder

Ginger

Zinc

Apple pectin

Active ingredients

68

390

120

38

38

22

20

mg/2 chews

skin health supplement

probiotics supplement

Algae oil (omega 3, EPA, DHA)

Probiotics  “Bacillus Subtilis (4b1820) 

Prebiotics “Chicory root (FOS)”

Vitamin D3 (3a671)

Vitamin E (3a700)

Zinc (3b607)

Coenzyme Q10

240

2 x 10^9 CFU

178

152

46

22

20

Hyaluronic acid

Vitamine A (3a672a)

Iron (3b108)

Biotin (3a880)

Copper (3b413)

Manganese (3b506)

Selenium (3b801)

20

7.500 IE

12

10

2,2

1,8

0,08

Promotes skin health & improves immunity

Improves digestion & supports healthy stools

probiotics
Good bacteria in the
gut that eliminate the
bad ones

Prebiotics
Dietary fibres that
feed the good bacteria
in the gut

postbiotics
Metabolic substances
made by the good
bacteria in the gut

ginger
Decreases gas and
bloating and contains
antioxidants



Active ingredients
Active ingredients

Glucosamine

Collagen

Magnesium glycinate

Methylsulfonylmethane(MSM)

Boswellia Serrata (2b)

Algae oil ((omega 3, EPA, DHA)

mg/2 chews

480

318

220

200

150

120

Turmeric powder

Vitamin C (3a300)

Hyaluronic acid

Black pepper

Manganese chelate (3b506)

Active ingredients

76

26

20

2,2

1,8

mg/2 chews

Active ingredientsActive ingredients

L-Tryptophan

Postbiotics: Yeast & its parts (12.1.5)

Lemon balm

Magnesium glycinate

Taurine

mg/2 chews

230

220

220

150

500 Algae oil (omega 3, EPA, DHA)

Ashwaganda

Passion flower

Vitamin B mix 

Active ingredients

120

76

76

44

mg/2 chews

collagen
Supports joint mobility
by protecting it from
further degradation

Glucosamine
Provides extra building
blocks in the cartilage
cells to repair & rebuild

MSM
Enhances elasticity of
connective tissue and
collagen production

boswellia
Herb with strong anti-
inflammatory effects
affecting (osteo)
arthritis

hip & joint supplement

calming supplement

Supports joint health & improves mobility & flexibility

Reduces stress &  anxiety and improves sleep

L-tryptophan
Reduces stress &
helps the production
of serotonin

Ashwaganda
Regulates cortisol
levels in order to
reduce stress &
anxiety

lemon balm
Enhances the dog’s
mood and helps with
digestive issues

magnesium
Mineral that plays a
role in the relaxation
and contraction of
muscles



company details
Pets & Planet BV

Galileilaan 92/ B26, 2845 Niel
BE0764510844

www.imbypetfood.com
askaway@imbypetfood.com




produced in belgium

why choose imby

supplements?

hypoallergenic

100% plant-baseddeveloped by vets

zero plastic & recyclable

science-based, results-driven


